
Malia.hollowell replied Wed, 16 Oct 2019 at 4:17PM 

to: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

 

Hi Tabatha, 

 

Thank you for reaching out to me! This is my first time running a campaign and I didn’t realize 

that the billboard needed to identify the source of funding. 

 

I have reached out to the billboard company and ordered a reprint that will fix the oversight. It 

will be hung on Monday, October 21st.  

 

I am attaching a copy of that change order contract to this message for your review and will be in 

touch to let you know that the change has been made as soon as it’s finished. 

 

Appreciatively, 

 

Malia Hollowell 

253-905-1929 
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